
Submitter: Alisha Morton 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3076 

I'm writing in support of HB 3076.   

 

It is shocking that we allow gun dealers to operate with so little regulation. Nearly 

every other industry from taco trucks to nail salons are subject to inspections.  We 

must ensure that the gun industry, on that deals with weapons capable of causing 

immense hard, is held to at least the same basic business standards.  

 

The ATF is unable to effectively do its job, and it is crucial for the state to step in and 

address the issue. Please pass HB 3076 to help keep crime guns out of our 

communities. 


